## Sudbury Public Schools

40 Fairbank Road Sudbury, Massachusetts 01776



On behalf of the Sudbury Public Schools Committee, it is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that we announce that we have selected Mr. Brad Crozier as the next Superintendent of Sudbury Public Schools. The School Committee held an open meeting this afternoon to deliberate and vote. Mr. Crozier, who currently is the Assistant Superintendent of Wayland Public Schools, will begin July 1, pending contract discussions and approval. Below you will find more information regarding Mr. Crozier which summarizes the experience and background that make him such an extraordinary candidate to lead our schools.

As we look toward this important transition, the School Committee, Dr. Wilson and her staff will be working closely with Mr. Crozier to not only ensure a smooth leadership transfer, but also set up a structure that will enable our leadership team to hit the ground running this summer.

We are extremely grateful to all of those who helped us with the search process, but would particularly like to thank our Superintendent Search Committee comprised of Jean Nam, Erich Ledebuhr, Jeff Pazak, Jeff Mela, Elizabeth Richter, Ben DeMott, Abbey Salon, Don Sawyer, Melissa Rodrigues, Richard Tinsley and myself. We would also like to thank our finalist site visit team of Kim Swain, Annette Doyle, Melissa Morabito, Ben DeMott, as well as members of the School Committee.

Lastly, our Committee would like to express enormous gratitude to Dr. Wilson as she continues to guide our district in the final few months before her retirement. We look forward to celebrating her contributions to Sudbury.

Regards, Christine Hogan Chair, Sudbury Public Schools Committee

## About Mr. Crozier

As the Assistant Superintendent of Wayland Public Schools, Mr. Crozier has been responsible for Curriculum and Instruction K-12 as well as Personnel and Human Resources within the district. He worked with teachers, principals and parents to develop and cultivate many successful endeavors, such as their professional development institutes, STEAM initiatives, and the China Exchange. He emphasizes the strategic use of data and positions to best leverage student learning. This year, in collaboration with the Special Education Department, he helped establish programs at specific grade levels to address historical increases in students with IEPs.

He has played a critical role in the hiring of eight administrators; the creation of the Technology Task force, Full-day Kindergarten pilot, the Wayland Literacy and Math Institutes, Wayland's Professional Learning Communities and district-based learning teams; changes in the curriculum at the Middle School and focused on efforts to launch programs to meet the needs of all learners.

Mr. Crozier received his Bachelors in Business Administration from Graceland College in Iowa and his Masters in Science for Teachers with a focus on Elementary Education from The University of Bridgeport. He completed postgraduate coursework in School Administration from the University of Arkansas as well as the Studies in Education and Policy from Boston College.